
The USC Journal of Law and Society
is pleased to announce a Call for Submissions for its Fall 2023 issue.

All undergraduates from any university, major, or program are invited to submit research papers of at
least 10 double-spaced pages in length. Papers may have been completed for coursework, independent
study, or written specifically for the Journal. We encourage students from a wide range of disciplines to
submit papers. Papers should relate to an aspect of law and society in some manner but need not have
these topics as the central theme.

The USC Journal of Law and Society carefully considers all submissions that it receives. Our selection
process ensures that every paper is thoroughly reviewed before decisions are made. Every article will
receive the same level of review regardless of its time of submission, provided that it falls within the
appropriate period.

Submissions are due no later than Friday, October 13, 2023. Please complete the linked
Google Form (https://forms.gle/UJrJBaZbSMiXBFbv5) and attach your paper in Microsoft
Word format (.doc or .docx). You may also access the Google Form using the QR code below:

Please note that by submitting a paper, authors commit to working with the Journal’s staff to edit
and prepare the paper for publication, should it be selected.

Visit our website https://uscjournal.wixsite.com/uscjls for more information or contact the
Journal at uscjournal@gmail.com with any questions.
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